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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: Thursday, June 16, 2011 

County Roads to be Chip-Sealed  

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that crews from the Logan County 
Highway Department will be Chip-Sealing the following County Roads.  The 
tentative starting date is Monday, June 20, 2011, through Thursday, June 23, 2011, 
weather permitting. 
 
These County Roads will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 A.M. 
and 5:00 P.M. each day, but will remain open to emergency vehicle and local traffic 
only (no thru traffic). 
 
When traveling through these work areas, we ask that you please use caution as 
there are unmarked no passing zones.  Please use caution as there will be fresh tar 
and loose stone for approximately three weeks at these locations.  Maintain a safe 
traveling speed while driving through work zones. 
 
COUNTY ROADS            
TO BE SEALED  FROM    TO   START DATE     
 
CR 39    CR 130   TR 56   06/20/2011 
CR 39    TR 56    SR 274  06/20/2011 
CR 39    SR 274   TR 100  06/21/2011 
CR 104   SR 273   Hardin Co. Line 06/21/2011 
CR 103   CR 102   US Rte 68  06/22/2011 
CR 51    CR 101   US Rte 68  06/22/2011 
CR 101   CR 51    SR 638  06/23/2011 
CR 101   CR 49    SR 638  06/23/2011 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
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P.O. Box 427 
Bellefontaine, OH  43311 

Phone 937-592-2791 
Fax 937-599-2658 
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